STATE OF COLORADO

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 866-3567

FAX: (303) 832-8106

John W. Hickenlooper

December 19, 2012 Governor

Mike King
Paul Szilagyi Executive Director
Nuvemco, LLC Loretta Pifieda
650 Linden Ave. Director

Boulder, Colorado 80304-1011

Re: Nuvemco, LLC., October Ore Pile, File No. M-2008-050, Temporary Cessation Request
Approval

Dear Mr. Szilagyi:

On November 14, 2012 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Temporary Cessation
application submitted to the Division on September 17, 2012, addressing the following:

First 5 year Term of Temporary Cessation

The notice was attached to the November Monthly Activity Report presented to the Mined Land Reclamation
Board during the November 14, 2012 meeting per Rule 1.13.6(3)(a). No concerns from interested parties
were expressed. The terms of the Temporary Cessation No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby
incorporated into Permit M-2008-050. The TC term expires on September 13, 2017. All other conditions
and requirements of the permit M-2008-050 remain in full force and effect. Annual reports and fees are
required on the appropriate anniversary date. The reclamation financial warranty must be maintained in the
amount of $13,220.00.

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety,
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, by telephone at
970.241.1117, or by e-mail at russ.means@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Al

G. Russell Means
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist
West Slope Field Office Supervisor

Cc: Scott Gerwe, BLM Grand Junction Regional Office
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